
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement to Country 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Title of Policy/Procedure Acknowledgement to Country  

Endorsed by Board and Principal 

Responsibility Principal 

Reviewed date February 2019 

Next review date February 2021 

To whom issued Whole school 

Policy Number 

099 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Acknowledgement to Country 
 
I respectfully acknowledge the past and present traditional owners of this land on 

which we are meeting, the Moroo people. It is a privilege to be standing on Noongah 

country. I also acknowledge the contributions of Aboriginal Australians and non-

Aboriginal Australians to the education of all children and people in this country we 

all live in and share together – Australia. 

 
The above acknowledgement is to be spoken at all secondary and primary assemblies and 
at all official events such as Graduation, Secondary Awards and Primary Awards. It is 
customary for the Principal or his/her delegate to begin proceedings for such events by first 
speaking this acknowledgement. 


